Good evening Ram Family,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly announcement.

We are almost at the finish line. This week we have testing for 2 more days and make up exams on Wednesday and Thursday.

Monday, June 3 - 7th grade Math
Tuesday, June 4 - 6th grade Math

We are always trying to get to 95% of our students tested, so if your child has not taken their exam, please come to school on Wednesday and Thursday to make up the missed exam.

Our 8th graders will have their promotion ceremony this week on Thursday, June 6 at 10 am at Northeast High School. Each student only gets 3 tickets each. The students will have rehearsal on Wednesday and will have a cookout after at the school.

We will have our 8th grade Awards Day on Tuesday, June 4 at 9 am. The location has changed from Lebanon to Northeast Middle School. Only parents of students that are receiving awards were invited. If your child is getting an award, you should have received a call last week. Parents will be invited to have doughnuts and coffee with their students after the awards have concluded.

Overdue/Lost Library Books Report: Students will get their FINAL library obligation report next week and that the book or fine must be taken care of in order to receive their report card?

Summer Reading Challenge:  The Summer Reading Challenge will take place from June 8-August 25.  Students who read at least 600 minutes and log their minutes in the Beanstack app will be eligible for a free Kersey Valley amusement park ticket when they return to school in the fall. The information is on our webpage under School News.

Parents, if your child has any medications at the school, you will need to pick up the medication no later than Friday June 7th. If medications are not picked up by June 7th, they will be destroyed by the school nurse. If you are unable to pick up the medications by that time, please reach out to our school nurse. Parents must pick up the medication from the front office. Medication cannot be sent home with students. Thank you.

This is a lot of information, so hopefully everyone reads through each detail. Please come to school in dress code for the remainder of the year. Students have been instructed to leave blankets at home and remember, students should not bring bookbags to school for the remainder of the year.
 
